June 27, 2017

Scott Reimink, Project Director
HMS HOST

RE: “Letter of Permission from Landlord”
ivir, Reimink,

After review of the plans for the PWM Minor Renovations, The Portland International Jetport would like
to issue our approval for construction to begin. This construction approval is subject to all additional
approvals, permits, etc. required by the City of Portland.

The Portland International Jetport looks forward to working with you to complete the Mid-Term
Refurbishment.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact the PWM Engineering Office at (207) 756-8026.

Sincerely,

Charles E. Norton, P.E.

Deputy Director Engineering & Facilities
Partland International Jetport

1001 Westbrook Street

Portland, ME 04102




